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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 4:40 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: Electric Cars

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: Jeanne Smith <jsmith@lewistonpublicschools.org>  

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:37 PM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: Electric Cars 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Lynne,  

  I absolutely oppose adapting 

California law on only having an electric car! They are inefficiant, cost more to make, they harvest coal to make them, 

and they catch fire easily. 

 Try putting out the fire once started. 

On another note, what has been done or how will you recycle the batteries? Do you know to replace the batteries cost 

almost as much as the car! 

Do you think people across Maine can afford it? No!  

We the people do not want them, why don't you have the people of Maine vote on it? 

This is not the country of the free anymore, it is being controlled like a communist country! I am sick of this and the 

liberals ruin our country! 

Sad, 

Jeanne Smith 


